From: <u>m12kellen@gmail.com</u> on behalf of <u>Michael O"Connor</u>

To: ROOT Jenny

Subject: Re: Reminder - Division 12 Rules and Fiscal Impact Review by 4/12/13

Date: Thursday, April 11, 2013 1:23:35 PM

Nothing to add to my email previously on the rules, the fiscal impact portion is fine. I do like the opening statement noting that there is no fiscal or economic impact unless you

don't obey the rules - perfect!

Michael O'Connor

On Tue, Apr 9, 2013 at 10:47 AM, ROOT Jenny < ROOT.Jenny@deq.state.or.us wrote:

Hey Folks:

Thank you for a productive meeting last Friday! Your comments are important to us and will help shape the final rule package. Per your request, I am sending this email to remind you that we need your final comments on both the rules <u>and</u> the fiscal impact statement (attached), by <u>this Friday</u>, <u>April 12th</u>. Thank you all for your time and important contribution to our rulemaking process!

Jenny Root

Environmental Law Specialist

Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality

503-229-5874